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December 17, 2024 

Extension to Moore Park Ravine Entrance Closure 

Contract: 22-LU-01FP 
Expected Start Date: December 19, 2024 

Expected End Date: May 13, 2025 
Timeline is subject to change. 

This project is part of the Council-approved 2022 Basement Flooding Protection Program to improve 
the water distribution system, renew our aging infrastructure, and reduce the risk of sewer collapse or 
blockages that cause sewer backups and flooding. Due to the nature of the construction work and to 
avoid safety concerns, access to Moore Park Ravine from Heath Street East will be CLOSED. This 
closure is effective from 7:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 19, 2024, to 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, 
May 13, 2025. Moore Park Ravine remains open and can be accessed from Brendan Road, Moore 
Avenue and Hudson Drive. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

at Heath Street East 
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NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below. If you need to 
speak with staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector.  

Field Ambassador Wendy Clark, 416-338-5497, BFPP@jacobs.com 
TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889

(Daily, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)
General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/donvalleywest 

___________________________________________________________________________ 
Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait.
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